From: To: Jennifer Willoughby Jennifer Willoughby

Subject: Date: FW: OPP Detachment Board Update Wednesday, July 7, 2021 1:39:46 PM

From: SOLGENinput < SOLGENinput@ontario.ca>

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 3:24 PM **Subject:** OPP Detachment Board Update

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe.

Dear Heads of Council and First Nations Chiefs:

We are writing to provide an update on the proposal process for OPP detachment boards. We are pleased to report that we have received a majority of the proposals expected and are reviewing them to ensure that minimum requirements have been met and that all eligible communities have been engaged.

- If a proposal has already been submitted for your detachment, no further action is required from you at this time. We will be reaching out to specific communities where we have any questions or concerns and expect to be able to provide updates on the status of individual submissions later in July.
- If a proposal for your detachment is still being developed, please keep us updated on the expected submission date and let us know if we can assist.
- If your proposal is outstanding and you have <u>not</u> contacted us regarding the expected submission date, we ask that you do so as soon as possible.

We have developed some additional questions and answers related to detachment boards based on meetings and correspondence over the past weeks. These are attached for your reference.

Please contact Joanna Reading (<u>Joanna reading@ontario.ca</u>) and Kiran Shahzad (<u>Kiran shahzad@ontario.ca</u>) if you have any questions.